NZART HQ Infoline Issue # 428



There is only one New Zealand Associaton of Radio Transmitters.

It serves you at local, national, and international levels.

It deserves our full support if we are to continue to have the frequencies and operating privileges we currently enjoy.

The Association is what you and I make it.

NZART will be celebrating 100 years of service in 2026.

In 1926, was the birth of the New Association of Radio Transmitters Incorporated. The rest is history......

As this is a significant milestone, we ask if you branch would like to host the 2026 Conference, please send HQ an expression of interest for your club to be considered.

Click here for more information on NZART's history

Branch newsletters



Awards for conference



ZL1HV – Jumbo Godfrey award

Life membership

Youth achievement award

Youth Amateur of the year award

This is your last chance to nominate a deserving member for the above awards. Nominations close as of the 30^{th of} April. Please send these into HQ to be considered.

IARU R3 DM Coordinator role



The role of IARU Region 3 DM Coordinator has become vacant.

The overall role is (but not limited to) to circulate and publicise information within Region 3 on emergency events in which the Amateur Radio Service has been involved.

If you are interested in filling this position, or would like more information, please contact us at $H\Omega$





Ham Cram Sessions

Enrolments are open for Manawatu's study program. If you know anyone that is interested in becoming a 'Ham', get them to have a read of the click links below.

What is Amateur Radio

Hamcram calendar

Application for enroment



Florida QSO Party

The 2021 Florida QSO party will soon be here.

All 67 countries will be active. Two 10 hours operating periods will be running on:

Saturday 24 April 1600Z (noon EDT) – 0159Z (9:59 PM EDT)

Sunday 25 April 1200Z (8 AM EDT) – 2159Z (5:59 PM EDT)

For more information on participating in this event, <u>click here</u>.

Update to the Callsign and member application forms

With changes to the banking industry, we are now required to record the three-digit number on the back of your credit card if paying membership subscriptions or call sign applications.

I have attached the updated forms for your convenience.

NZART New membership form
NZART Call sign application form

